
 

 

 

New Hall students raise over £400 for hospital 

breast unit 

On Wednesday 16 January, students at New Hall School, Boreham, raised over £400 

for the Princess Alexandra Hospital Breast Unit with a cake sale. Each Year 7 tutor 

group baked and bought an array of cakes to be sold at break and lunch time. It was 

a lively event with students and staff across the school immersed in fundraising for 

the treatment of those with breast cancer. Year 7 stalls sold charity bracelets 

alongside their cakes to raise awareness and created motivational posters to support 

this charitable cause. Raffle tickets were sold for large cake donations, charity gift 

sets and a deluxe box of chocolates. 

Due to the overwhelmingly generous supply of cakes, the school were able to donate 

a selection to CHESS Homeless in Chelmsford and Colchester Homeless Shelter. The 

Cake Sale was a spectacular event that would not have been possible without the 

enthusiasm of each Year 7 tutor group, their tutors and parents. 

Alongside its successful academic programme, New Hall School encourages 
students in charitable work and giving, holding a number of fundraising events 
throughout the year in support of a range of charities and running the successful 
New Hall Voluntary service, which all students are involved with during their time 
at the school. New Hall has an excellent music and performing arts provision and 
fantastic sports facilities and training programmes. The boarding and day school for 
students aged 3-18 has a Catholic foundation and ethos, which welcomes those of all 
backgrounds. The strong pastoral care structure at the school supports students in 
their endeavours, allowing them to achieve success in a wide variety of fields. 

 



 

Photo: Principal, Katherine Jeffrey, with Year 7 students and representatives from the Breast Unit 

Charity 

 

Photo: The cake sale raised over £400 for the Princess Alexandra Hospital Breast Unit 

 



 

Photo: The busy stalls were run by Year 7 tutor groups 

 


